
From: Jacqueline Duyck [mailto:jacquelineduyck@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 10:03 PM 
To: Mickey Killingsworth; mkm@friends.org; Reiley Beth; Sen Courtney 

Subject: SB 716 - Larry Duyck Farms 

 

To:  

Senate Environment Committee Beth.Reiley@state.or.us 

Senate President Peter Courtney Sen.PeterCourtney@state.or.us 

submitted via “Share Your Opinion” to Governor Kate Brown 

  

Subject: SB 716 

  

Memo: 

  

The Rural Urban Reserve process for the Metro Area (Washington, 
Clackamas and Multnomah Counties) was concluded with the Grand Bargain 
in 2014 House Bill 4078.  Each of the Metro Counties, Metro, House (59-0 
vote), Senate (30-0 vote) and the Governor signed off on it, April 1

st
 2014. 

This was a deal between all parties.  “A Deal Is A Deal!”  

Please do NOT hold a work session on SB 716 and just let it die! 

Thank you, 

Larry Duyck 

Washington County Farmer 

cell phone: 503.312.5395 
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